
Derby, CT 
PUBLIC HEARING 

Water Pollution Control Authority 
SEWER USE CHARGE 

 
Pursuant to Connecticut General Statute Section 7-255 the Derby Water Pollution Control Authority 
will conduct a public hearing on Wednesday, May 15, 2024 at 6:30 P.M. via Zoom (see below) 
 
The purpose of the Public Hearing is to allow the owners of the property against which a sewer use 
charge is to be levied, the opportunity to be heard concerning the proposed charges and the 2024-
2025 budget.  Any appeals from such charges must be taken within 21 days of the date of the Public 
Hearing. 
 
The preliminary 2024-2025 budget in the amount of $5,205,995.00 was adopted on May 1, 2024. 
 
There is no proposed change to the WPCA Rate Structure. 
 
Copies of the proposed sewer charge and the W.P.C.A. budget will be on file for public inspection at 
the office of the Derby City Clerk, Town Clerk, and the office of the Authority at 1 Elizabeth Street in 
Derby, Connecticut. All meeting documents may also be viewed online at 
https://www.derbyct.gov/events/83510/ . 
 
The City of Derby - Water Pollution Control Authority - John Walsh, Chair 
 
Join Zoom Meeting  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86817159477  
Dial by your location  + 1 646 558 8656 - Meeting ID: 868 1715 9477 

https://www.derbyct.gov/events/83510/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86817159477
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